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Dear teacher education student, 

Are you looking for an opportunity to learn more about 
teacher education systems across Europe and to get in touch 
with other students from four different countries? Then we have 
an attractive offer for you: The project Partners in Mobility invites 
you to participate in our concluding conference on „Teaching 
across Europe“ from 9-11th of October 2024. The workshop will 
take place on the campus of the Europa-Universität Flensburg 
in the city of Flensburg (Germany). Together with students and 
staff from University College South Denmark, Linköping University 
(Sweden), Jyväskylä University (Finland), Eötvös Loránd University 
(Hungary) and Europa-Universität Flensburg we will look at the 
topic from different perspectives. 
Our highlight will be school visits to German schools so that you 
can get a closer look at the German school system. 
You will additionally have the opportunity to interact with 
international students and experience the friendly city of 
Flensburg with its picturesque harbour and nearby beaches. 
A more detailed list of planned activities will follow shortly.

(We are able to support two teacher education students from 
each of our partner universities with lump sums for travelling and 
daily allowances of around 580 € per person if they take an 
active role during the event. We will also provide some meals 
during the event).

The application period starts in April 2024. 

We look forward to seeing you in October,
Your Partners in Mobility Team

Scan for more information:

https://www.uni-flensburg.de/en/partners-in-mobility
https://www.uni-flensburg.de/en/
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